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1st March 2022 

Deputy Paul Murphy 
Dáil Éireann, 
Kildare Street, 
Dublin 2 
 
 

Re: PQ10141/22 To ask the Minister for Health the actions his Department has taken to ascertain the number of 
persons that are dealing with a vaccine (details supplied) related narcolepsy in Ireland. 
 
Dear Deputy Murphy 

 
I refer to the above Parliamentary Question which has been referred by the Minister for Health to the Health Service 

Executive for direct response. The question does not fall under the remit of the HSE but rather the Office of the CMO 

in the Department of Health. 

If you require any further information or clarification please do contact us. 

 
Yours sincerely,  

 
Dr John Cuddihy, 
Interim Director of HPSC, 
25-27, Middle Gardiner St., 
Dublin 1. 
MRN: 016227  
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